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1928 Isotta Fraschini Tipo 8A SS takes Best of Show at Misselwood Concours 

d’Elegance  
 

Beverly, Mass., July 18, 2022 – The 12th annual Misselwood Concours d’Elegance welcomed 

over 100 cars and motorcycles to the ocean front Misselwood Estate on the campus of Endicott 

College. The annual fundraising event helps raise funds for Endicott College students, with all 

proceeds going directly to support students in need. The weather, cars, and people made the 2022 

show truly spectacular. 

 

Peter T. Boyle’s 1928 Isotta Fraschini Tipo 8A SS would be crowned Best of Show when all was 

said and done. Chassis No. 1353 was built in Italy in 1928 and was then sent to American 

coachbuilder LeBaron to produce the gorgeous boattail cabriolet body with a single rumble seat 

that took everyone’s breath away on Sunday. It was purchased new by aviation pioneer Harry 

Williams and his wife Marguerite Clark, a silent movie star whose looks inspired Walt Disney’s 

Snow White. This car is a wonderful piece of history with only 22,000 original miles. 

 

The list of highlights from the 2022 Misselwood Concours d’Elegance is quite lengthy. We were 

honored to have television personality Wayne Carini display his 1949 Buick Roadmaster from 

the Academy Award winning film Rain Man in the featured Celebrity and Movie Cars Class. 

Alongside a very famous 1985 Toyota Truck and 1949 Packard Custom 8 Victoria from the 

Back to the Future Trilogy. There were 8 Ferrari Dino’s lined up as you entered the show field, 

when have you ever seen 8 Dino’s together at once! The Hagerty Youth Judging program was 

implemented for the first time and it was a great success. What a great tool to keep the next 

generation interested in classic cars and to teach them some really cool things. 

 

“What an incredible weekend of events, from the Cars & Coffee, to the Tour d’Elegance, to the 

main show on Sunday, everything went so smooth, the weather played a huge factor and for that 

I’m thankful,” said Darren P. Stewart, Misselwood Concours d’Elegance Chairman. “I have a 

vision of what the Misselwood Concours can and will become and this year part of that vision 

became a reality, if you weren’t here to witness what this show has become, please mark the date 

July 23, 2023 on your calendar!”  

 

 

About the Misselwood Concours d’Elegance 

The picturesque oceanside event is a scholarship fundraiser for Endicott College students and has 

raised over $200,000 in scholarship funds over the years. The next Misselwood Concours 

d’Elegance will be held July 21-23, 2023. For more information visit misselwoodconcours.com. 

 

http://www.misselwoodconcours.com/

